
From:   Skyler Ditchfield   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   March 16, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Following careful consideration, GeoLinks believes the most expeditious course toward conducting its
experimental testing program in the near future, as planned, is to withdraw its request for transmit
authority in the 3650-3700 MHz band and continue seeking authority to use only the lower band originally
sought at 3300-3550 MHz.  Accordingly, it hereby withdraws its request to use the 3650-3700 MHz band.


